

## New England Mini Owners (NEMO)

## www.nemomini.org

The New England Mini Owners Club (NEMO) was founded in July of 1993 at British Car Day at the Museum of Transportation in Brookline, Mass. About 20 Mini enthusiasts showed up for that first informal meeting on the grass in Brookline and NEMO was officially formed. NEMO now has dozens of members and continues to grow.

Dues are \$20, which includes invitations to all NEMO events, full access to the NEMO website including special sections for members only, and a windscreen decal with the NEMO logo. Fill out the coupon and mail it to the address below. Renewals for everyone are due in July. Note: If you are signing up to become a member of NEMO between January and May, the dues are half price (\$10).

Minis (1959-2000) and MINIs (2001-present) are both welcome to join NEMO.



To find out more about NEMO, please visit our website — for news, events, photo galleries, contact information and more.



## **New England Mini Owners (NEMO)**

## **Membership Application**

Please sign me up!

NAME		
ADDRESS		
CITY	STATE	ZIP
PHONE () _		
E-MAIL		
MINIS OWNED:		
-		

(Mini ownership is not required for membership in NEMO.)

Annual dues are \$20.00 in the U.S., \$23.00 in Canada, and \$28.00 overseas, U.S. funds. Proceeds from dues pay for website maintenance, club communications and members-only benefits. *Note:* Dues are half price (\$10.00, \$11.50 and \$14.00 respectively) if sign-up occurs between January and May.

Make your cheque payable to NEMO and mail it with this form to *Dave Black, 115 W. Quasset Rd., Woodstock, CT 06281.*